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consider your petition further in accord with our office’s longstanding policy. Therefore, 
no further action by our office is warranted, and we will be closing this file.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
MIKE HILGERS 
Attorney General 

 
 
 

Ryan D. Baker 
Assistant Attorney General 

 
c: Mark Boyer (via email only) 

Michael Wehling (via email only) 
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